
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
16 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been selected to go to a ‘Panathlon’ at Stoke Mandeville Stadium to 
compete against other schools in a range of indoor sports on Monday 23 May.  We 
will be leaving at 9:30 and returning at 14:30, so your child we be able to get on their 
normal transport.  We will be having lunch whilst we are there so if you could provide 
a packed lunch or let me know if you would like a school one to be ordered. 
 
As they will be competing in sports can you please send them in with joggers/shorts 
and trainers.  Tops will be provided for them with the Manor Green logo. 
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me on: 
any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me on: 
 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 

Jade O’Neill 
Zephaniah Class Teacher 


